
 

Exchange Control Liberalisation – Foreign Currency Financing Survey 

The Central Bank of The Bahamas is embarking on another phase in development of 

Exchange Control Liberalisation proposals, with specific objectives for further, targeted 

relaxation of capital account transactions.  The Bank is exploring frameworks for 

Bahamian-owned businesses to attract non-Bahamian dollar denominated direct 

financing.  

The Central Bank of The Bahamas is aware, anecdotally, of concerns expressed by 

businesses over access to financing would like to obtain a more concrete understanding 

of the experiences of local firms.  Firms that wish to participate in the follow link below 

and submit their responses by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, 21 November 2016. 

https://surveys.centralbankbahamas.com/checkbox/Exchange-Control-Liberalisation--Foreign-

Currency-Financing.aspx 

This survey should take about 15-20 minutes to complete.  Please take the time to 

complete all questions in the survey.  

All responses will be treated confidentially.  Only the consolidated results will be 

published. 

For further information, please send an email to: surveygov@centralbankbahamas.com 

The Central Bank of The Bahamas thanks you for the time taken to inform this phase of 

the liberalisation process. 

   

 

https://surveys.centralbankbahamas.com/checkbox/Exchange-Control-Liberalisation--Foreign-Currency-Financing.aspx
https://surveys.centralbankbahamas.com/checkbox/Exchange-Control-Liberalisation--Foreign-Currency-Financing.aspx
mailto:surveygov@centralbankbahamas.com

